
COUNCIL

THURSDAY, 24 SEPTEMBER 2015

DECISIONS

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Council held on 
Thursday, 24 September 2015.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual 
wording that will appear in the minutes.

If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Graham Watts.

1. THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT BOUNDARY COMMISSION FOR ENGLAND 
ELECTORAL REVIEW - COUNCIL SIZE SUBMISSION

Council:

(a) RECOMMENDED a Council size of 45 as part of its submission to the Local 
Government Boundary Commission for England’s electoral review.

(b) AGREED that the draft document attached at Appendix A to the report be 
used as a basis for an evidence-based submission to the Local Government 
Boundary Commission for England, and that the Chief Executive be given 
authority to make any necessary amendments prior to its submission, to 
include any relevant comments raised at the meeting, in liaison with the 
Chairman of the Council and representatives of political groups.


